



Dear Sewickley Township Resident,

We are pleased to inform you that County Hauling, a Noble Environmental company, was awarded the contract for residential trash and recycling collection in Sewickley Township beginning January 1st, 2023. We look forward to providing Sewickley with a safe and efficient collection program! Our contract is similar to the one that the Township had with your previous hauler, but your collection day for trash and recycling will be four days a week (Monday-Thursday) depending on your street. Please see the attached street listings to determine your regularly scheduled pick up day.

Visit www.nobleenviro.com/NewCustomerPage and select "Pay Your Bill" to access the payment portal OR using your iPhone/Android device, scan the QR Code below to go directly to our payment portal. Once registered, you can sign up for convenient automatic payments to be withdrawn from your payment method of choice. Automatic payments are an excellent option for those concerned with the security of their information in regards to mailing checks and the costs associated with doing so.



A 2% discount will be provided to all residents that choose to pay all fees on an annual basis!

The following guidelines apply to all residential trash and recycling collection in the Borough:

- Trash must be out the night before your collection day, or prior to 6 AM on the day of collection.
- Each weekly trash pick up will have a limit of no more than five (5) bags of trash.
- One Bulk Item will be permitted to be placed out with your trash during the **first** collection week of each month.

- There will be NO curbside recycling collections provided in your Township. As with your your previous contract, recycling dumpsters are provided at the Township Building for collection of acceptable recyclable materials.
- HHW and E-Waste will be collected on an "on-call" basis. Please refer to the attached advertisement for ways to register for this program.
- All trash containers, as well as bulk items, must be within five feet of the curb (or five feet from the edge of a traveled road) and placed so as not to interfere with the collection of other items, block the right of way or obstruct traffic. Items not visible or otherwise obstructed from view will not be collected.
- All trash MUST be bagged before being placed in the trash can. Loose trash is a potential health hazard for our employees, is more difficult to collect and is a major factor in municipal litter.
- Please *do not* bag your recycling, it should be placed in the container loose. If you are recycling loose cardboard please flatten all boxes and place in the recycling dumpster.
- See attached calendar for the Holiday collection schedule. If a holiday falls on a weekday, collection is pushed back one day for all days that follow.

Please call or email us with any questions, and we look forward to serving your community!

Sincerely,

County Hauling Management